
Rotary Club of Southwest Pacific County Peninsula 

Board Meeting 10/6/15 

Present: Bob H, Karen H, Carol Lynn O, Nancey O, Don P, Lynn R 

Guests: DG Barb C, Tom C, AG Jim C, Maureen C 

DG Barb asked that we be sure that our dacDB includes business information to help promote 

networking with fellow Rotarians and identification of skill sets.  

Fundraisers were discussed:  It was suggested that we might contact the district chair, check out the 

rotary.org showcase for ideas. The dacDB calendar is another source of ideas as many are posted on the 

calendar.  

Membership ideas were discussed. 

Do we need to refresh our projects list to be sure that it is meaningful?  There was some discussion 

about how to use it to make our club more visible. 

DG Barb announced that Larry Hatch is the DGN for 2018-19 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm 

 


